
Dear participant to the GEO-DEEP9300 course 2024, 

 

The GEO-DEEP course is approaching, and we would like to give you some more 

information about the course, and what to prepare.  

We have 8 PhD students and 6 master students in the course this year. We would like each 

participant to prepare a small presentation of about 5 mn (max 4 slides) to introduce 

himself/herself and his/her PhD or master project at the beginning of the course. Please send 

the slides to Valerie Maupin before the start of the course. 

We ask each PhD student to introduce a topic relevant for the course in a ~30 minutes 

presentation. We have assigned the topics according to the information you have sent about 

your background and general interest, but also such as we can cover as many relevant topics 

as possible. The presentation should be an introduction to the topic, its methodology and how 

this is used for studying the lithosphere and possibly the asthenosphere. We hope you are 

comfortable with the topic you have got or will take up the challenge if this is not fully in 

your area of expertise. This is a rather informal audience and there is room for not being an 

expert in what you will present. After each presentation, we have scheduled a 15 minutes slot 

for questions and discussion. In case you really think the topic you have got is too far from 

your area of expertise to be able to introduce it, contact us as soon as possible. 

The master students do not need to prepare any presentation, except for a small presentation 

of themselves, see above. 

We will post next week a list of reading material for GEO-DEEP9300. This will serve as a 

starting point for discussion during the week.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Oslo in January! 

Oslo, December 14, 2023. 

Clint and Valérie 


